Itis with great sadness that Caterpillar former colleague and friend

Dave Mohr

passed away on August 12th

Dave spent most of his 35-year career here in Europe and for many of us was the face
of Caterpillar when we joined the company. He was both passionate and generous in
everything he did as well as determined and calm, particularly in the face of adversity
which for him was just another challenge to be overcome.

Dave truly embodied the values and spirit of our company and will be missed by all
those who knew him. Our sincere condolences and thoughts go to his wife Dorothy.

He will be laid to rest in Motley, Minnesota, on October 18th. In lieu of flowers,
donations can be made to the Brigham and Women's Hospital Patient Care Services
Discretionary Fund in honor of David's many doctors and care providers using the
following link: www.bwhgiving.org/davidmohr




